
P85. Extension to Dwellinghouse at 32 Broomside Place, Larbert, FK5 3EG
for Mr Stuart and Laura Cordiner – P/19/0527/FUL

With reference to the minute of the meeting of the Planning Committee held
on 20 November 2019 (Ref P81), committee gave further consideration to a
report by the Director of Development Services on an application for the
extension to dwellinghouse at 32 Broomside Place, Larbert.

The Depute Convener introduced the parties present and explained the
nature of the unaccompanied site visit.

The Planning Officer outlined the nature of the application.

Questions were then asked by members of the committee.

Questions related to:

 The height of the extension;
 The effect on the neighbouring property.

The Depute Convener concluded by thanking the parties for their
attendance. The matter would be considered by the Planning Committee at
its meeting on 2 December 2019.


